


DRAFT MEETING NOTES – CAC REVIEW/APPROVAL PENDING 
True Hope Village CAC, 11-23-20, Meeting Minutes

In attendance

CAC Members
Natalie Bicknell
Tre Argerious
Ursula White-Oliver
Jennifer Haner

LIHI Staff
Theresa Hohman
Ladonna Hurn
Shelby Henkel
Josh Castle

I- Group Introductions

II- Village Update - Shelby
	- Turkey Trot came out early this week to give food and hygiene bags to residents
	- Approx. 35 residents at True Hope currently
	- A foundation will be giving a turkey dinner to residents on Thursday for Thanksgiving
	- Working with Lidya (LIHI) to organize the Christmas wish-list for residents
	- Residents and staff are taking Covid safety protocols seriously 
	- Seattle Public Schools are dropping off school lunches daily for school aged residents

III- Case Manager Report - Ladonna
	- 5 residents have moved to permanent housing and 1 resident move to transitional 	housing since the October meeting
	- Another case manager, Kenzie, will be joining the True Hope team starting tomorrow

IV- General Discussion
	- Village does not have Christmas plans at this time. Shelby hopes to have a Christmas 	dinner. 
	- Question about donation list -- what items are the highest priority? Shelving and plastic 	totes to use for clothes storage. Laundry baskets are also high priority. 
	- New Hope Baptist Church might have donated clothes available for residents. Shelby 	will coordinate with the church. 
	- Jennifer would like to know what the meeting cadence is. John confirmed that it is the 	 	4th Monday of the month. The next CAC meeting is December 28th. 
	- Josh mentioned about recruiting a few new CAC members. There is a person Shelby recommended who is interested, had dropped off donations, and is probably a neighbor. 
	-Ursula learned during a meeting of the O'Dea Mom's Club that the boys are still 	engaging in community service and looking for ways to contribute to the community. 
	- Jennifer updated that the townhouses that abut the property will be replacing their 	fence and completing some landscaping. The group generally discussed some 	landscaping challenges on the property. 



